
Personal Injury Cases 

At the Law Office of Michael J.  Davis, we will work to obtain the largest possible settlement to
compensate you  if you have been injured by the negligence of another person or company. We
 have successfully handled cases involving construction accidents, slip-and-fall  injuries, auto
accidents, product liability claims, and toxic torts. A  defendant's insurance company will often
push to settle quickly, even before  you contact an attorney. After the long process of reaching
your maximum  medical recovery, the settlement offer may still not reflect the extent of your 
injuries and your associated damages. Our office is not hesitant to take the  matter to court to
recover your lost wages, medical costs, and compensation for  your pain and suffering.

  If You Were Injured In an Accident, Call Us Today
  

Getting injured in an accident can  have a serious impact on your life and the life of everyone in
your family.  Suddenly, you aren't able to work. You face medical bills and appointments. You 
suffer pain and go through the extra work necessary to recover your physical  mobility. The
injustice of being the victim of negligence can be overwhelming.

  Free Consultation • No Attorneys Fees Unless You Win •
  

The Law Office of Michael J. Davis  has helped injured persons and families throughout Ohio.
We serve as tireless  advocates for individuals who have suffered injuries resulting from
another’s  negligence, recklessness or intentional harm.

    
    -  Personal Injury  
    -  Physical       Injuries  
    -  Back and       Neck Injuries  
    -  Birth Defect  
    -  Brain Injury  
    -  Burn Injuries  
    -  Depression  
    -  Disabilities  
    -  Hospital Bills  
    -  Injury at Work  
    -  Loss       of Benefits  
    -  Loss of Wages  
    -  Prescription Errors  
    -  Quadriplegia  
    -  Spinal Cord       Injury  
    -  Wrongful Death  
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Accidents
 Tragically, people are injured and  killed in a variety of accidents every day. If you have been
involved in  accident that was caused by the negligence or recklessness of another, you may 
be eligible to recover compensation.

    
    -  Accident Claims   
    -  Airline       Accidents  
    -  Aviation       Accidents  
    -  Car Accidents  
    -  Construction       Accidents  
    -  Crane Accidents  
    -  Dog Bites   
    -  Disability       Claims  
    -  Fire Accidents  
    -  Motorcycle       Accidents   
    -  Railroad       Accidents   
    -  School Bus       Accidents   
    -  Sports Injuries  
    -  Train Accidents  
    -  Trucking       Accidents  
    -  Work Accidents  

  

Premise  Liability
 Personal injuries that happen on  the property of another person or corporate entity may be
eligible for legal  recourse. When property owners fail to keep their premises safe for the public, 
they may be held accountable.

    
    -  Amusement       Park Accidents  
    -  Elevator Accidents  
    -  Inadequate       Security  
    -  Premises       Liability  
    -  Slip and Fall  
    -  Swimming       Pool Accidents  

  

Product  Liability
 Product liability refers to the  fact that manufacturers have a responsibility to ensure their
products are safe  for consumers. All persons harmed by defective products will likely be eligible
 to file a legal claim.
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    -  Defective       Products  
    -  Product Recall  
    -  Unsafe Products  
    -  ATV Recall  

  

Abuse
 There are various types of abuse.  From physical assault to neglect, all forms of abuse have
emotionally damaging  effects that should not be silenced. If you have been a victim of abuse, 
contact our office today.

    
    -  Child Abuse  
    -  Domestic Abuse  
    -  Emotional Abuse  
    -  Nursing Home Abuse  
    -  Nursing       Home Neglect  
    -  Physical Abuse  
    -  Police       Misconduct  
    -  Sexual Abuse  
    -  Sexual Assault  
    -  Slander and       Libel  

  

Other  Wrongs
 If you've been injured as the  result of another’s wrongdoing, you do have legal rights. To
discuss your  circumstances in a completely confidential, free consultation, contact our  office
today.

    
    -  Toxic Mold  
    -  Toxic Tort  
    -  False Arrest  
    -  Wrongful       Eviction  

  Always a Free Initial Consultation • No Fee Unless We  Collect for
Personal Injury Claims
  

At the Law Office of Michael J.  Davis, we know how serious a personal injury or wrongful death
lawsuit is. You  probably didn't want to hire a lawyer to fight for your rights, but the  insurance
company didn't leave you any choice. After all, the insurance  adjustor doesn't work for you. We
do.
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Because we are a small personal  injury law firm, you will not have to worry about being shuffled
from one lawyer  to the next. You will work directly with Attorney Michael Davis from the 
beginning of your initial consultation until your case is fully resolved.

  

Contact the Law Office of Michael J. Davis
 For all your real estate law matters, contact our office, who  can help you resolve or litigate your
problem. To talk to Michael J. Davis about  your legal concerns, please contact us by calling
513-604-8391 or emailing us  at davislaw01@gmail.com

 Michael J. Davis is located in Mason, Ohio, and serves clients throughout  Ohio in places
including Lebanon, Mason, Springboro, Maineville, Morrow, South  Lebanon, Warren County,
Butler County, Hamilton County, Clermont County and  Clinton County, Ohio.
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